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To: Metrowest1
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Date: 10 November 2020 12:23:54

| would like to suggest that car parking at Portishead station be free of charge. If there is a
charge, cars will be parked on the village quarter, where there are already problems with access.
Busses for example are unable to pass through Phoenix way and none of the roads are wide
enough to pass if a car is parked on 1 side

Best Wishes

David

David Braunton
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